From: Moss, Jeffrey C <Jeffrey.Moss@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 3:26 PM

To: Bennett, Terry G

Subject: Fw: Title | Direct Student Services Grant - Beaufort
Attachments: Beaufort - DSS.pdf

Jeffrey C. Moss, Ed.D.
Superintendent Beaufort County Schools

From: lvery, Leslie N <Inivery@ed.sc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 3:02:16 PM

To: Moss, Jeffrey C

Cc: Bennett, Terry G; Stanley, Jewell

Subject: Title | Direct Student Services Grant - Beaufort

Good Afternoon,

The attached letter provides details regarding the review and approval of the 2017-18 Title I Direct Student Services
Application for Beaufort County School District. Please review the letter in its entirety and maintain a copy for future
reference.

Should you have questions, please contact Jewell Stanley, Title [ Team Leader.

Best,
Leslie Ivery

Leslie N. Ivery

Administrative Specialist

Office of Federal and State Accountability
SC Department of Education

1429 Senate Street, 507

Columbia, SC 29201

803-734-8107

Inivery(@ed.sc.gov

http://ed.sc.gov

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither
liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in
its receipt. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina
Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.



